
  

 
  

 

Robert Cameron 

New Orleans, LA 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

This provision is long overdue and essential to help reverse the status quo.  It is un-
American and unpatriotic to allow executives to make obscenely high salaries while their 
employees subsist from paycheck to paycheck. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Cameron 




